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Lou Mansolillo

From: Marie Hennedy <noreply@adv.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Saturday, March 30, 2024 1:48 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Support for HB 7715

Clerk Louis Mansolillo, 

Hello, Esteemed Members of the RI House Corporations Committee. 

I am writing to state my support for House Bill 7715. 

I believe that medical professionals, not otherwise well-meaning RI Energy and/or RI PUC 

staff should decide whether and for how long a patient should be spared of freezing or 

sweltering. 

Thank you for your kind attention.  

Dr. Marie C. Hennedy, Ph. D. 

Marie Hennedy  

mhennedy2@gmail.com  

11 Shenandoah Road  

Warwick, Rhode Island 02886 

 

  

 
 


